(@) City of Cartersville

Y P o L > A R T M E N T

August 9, 2022

To Whom It May Concern:

The City of Cartersville is requesting bids for one (1) Dodge Ram 1500 SSV 4x4 truck for the
Cartersville Police Department. Enclosed with this notification letter is a copy of the bid specifications. If
you notice a specification that is not obtainable; please simply make a note in the comment box next to
that spec as to what you are bidding.

All bids should be mailed to the Cartersville Police Department, P.O. Box 1390, Cartersville, GA,
30120, to the attention of Deputy Chief J.M. DiPrima. All-bids must include SAVE and E-Verify
documentation to be considered. All bids must be received by 5:00 p.m. on Friday, September 9, 2022
at the Cartersville Police Department, 195 Cassville Rd; Cartersville, GA, 30120. The aforementioned
bid request can also be viewed at www.cityofcartersville.org. Bid results cannot be discussed until
presented and approved by the city council. A'bid tab can be received upon request following council
approval. Please be sure to include an email address for the individual providing the bid.

If you have any questions regarding this request for bids or need access to the required
documentation, please feel free to contact me by email at jmdiprima@cartersvillepolice.com.

Respectfully,

JM. DiCrima

Deputy Chief J.M. DiPrima
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